MERRY CHRISTMAS AND THANK YOU!



A big thank you to all of you who have supported FOSM this year. We have an amazing committee of volunteers, who all play a huge part in supporting and raising funds for the school. These volunteers range from those who attend every meeting to those who hide behind the scenes helping with advertising, social media and digging on a Wednesday afternoon, under the supervision of Mrs Kenyon and Mr Vokes. The more volunteers we have the more we can do, so if you don't feel brave enough to come along to a meeting, you can still help the school. Please get in touch with us via friendsofswantonmorleyschool@gmail.com.

So far this school year, we have raised just over £1000 from the Christmas Fair and Disco. We have bought a medical bed for the school, some beautiful hand carved wooden signs for each classroom and supported the outdoor project with transforming the outside space.

The following photos show the before and after of just one area we have been working on, the wildlife garden. In the first photo you can't even see the pond. We hope the children will soon be able to use this space







Next year we have big plans to continue transforming the outside space. Please get in touch with us if you can volunteer any time, plants, equipment or ideas to support us.

Our fundraising ideas for next term include, a talent show, school disco, movie night and Easter treasure hunt enabling us to show all of you the outside space. We can only run these events with your support.

Wishing you all a wonderful Christmas. Warmest wishes FOSM!!